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" RADIO COMMUNICATIONS, INC. 45%@70

PH. (402) 987-3477 P.O. BOX 1230
SIOUX CITY, IOWA 51102

JUNE 10, 1975
Dear oSir;
This letter is to confirm your report on June 7, 1975,
between 5:53pm and 6:03pm.
The reas'n y»u didn't recieve our station earlier in
the day becsuse we were running l-w power 1000watts from 1138am

to 5:32pm for tower painting and returning to5000 watts at that

time.
There are two hams here at KwslL Ted iHann 5:00am to 9:am.
his call is WAQTYIR and myself as cheif engineer K@AAR.

THANKS FOR LISTENING

JOHN A. BYLIN K@AAR C.E.
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